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PQ 1628/24 “To ask the Minister for Health the amount of funding his Department and the HSE have provided 
to an organisation (details supplied) in 2021, 2022 and 2023, in tabular form.” Darren O’Rourke, TD 
DETAILS SUPPLIED: Migraine Association of Ireland 

 
Dear Deputy O’Rourke, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you with information in the 
context of the above Parliamentary Question which you submitted for response. I have examined 
the matter and the following outlines the position. 
 
The Migraine Association of Ireland is a registered charity dedicated to improving the quality of life 
of people with Migraine. The Migraine Association of Ireland’s mission is to assist, support and 
represent people living with Migraine and other headache disorders, while raising awareness of the 
nature of these conditions.  
 
Community Healthcare Organisation, Dublin North City and County (CHO DNCC) Disability Services 
provides funding to the Migraine Association of Ireland each year through a Grant Aid Agreement.  
 
I have set out below the amount of funding allocated to them for each of the years 2021, 2022 and 
2023. 
 

Year Funding Amount 

2021 €113,584 

2022 €117,559 

2023 €113,584 

 
I trust this information clarifies this matter for you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

  
____________________ 
Ms Olive Hanley 
Head of Service for Disability 
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